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                           Excellentia per fidem, per scientiam, per adiuvatum 

Acting Head of School: Mrs D Ritchie 
Acting Executive Headteacher: Mrs F Craik 

20th October 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are writing to you to provide further information about the forthcoming Year 11 and 
Year 13 internal assessments. The assessments will follow usual examination protocols to 
enable students to experience a formal examination setting and will take place 3rd-16th 
November 2021. French and Spanish speaking assessments and music performance 
pieces will also take place during this period. Your child’s MFL or music teacher will inform 
your child of their individual time slot over those days. 
 
All students will follow their usual timetable when not in an assessment. Year 13 students 
must continue to attend all timetabled lessons, unless they are in an examination.   
 
In order to prepare students for these assessments, teachers have provided each student 
with targeted revision homework tasks which they will be completing during the half term 
and the first week back after half term. Revision techniques will be shared on the year 
group Google Classroom stream and there will be a dedicated PSHE session where they 
will create an independent revision timetable to structure their home-learning during the 
assessment period.  
 
It is important that your child completes their revision homework tasks so that they will be 
best prepared for success in their assessments. All students have been issued with their 
individual assessment timetable so that they can plan their time effectively and so you are 
able to support your child with their preparation. The link below shows the generic 
assessment timetable for all subjects.  
 
https://www.st-wilfrids.org/school-life/exam-timetables/ 
  
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s Head of House in the first instance.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss A Fairlamb and Mrs R Maxwell 
 
Assistant Headteachers 
 
 
 
 

mailto:admin@st-wilfrids.org
https://www.st-wilfrids.org/school-life/exam-timetables/

